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Los Angles County 
Office Locations: 
Corporate Office 

3777 Long Beach Blvd., Suite# 460 

Long Beach, CA 90807 

Phone: 562.426.5444 

Fax: 562.426.8784 

 

PALS  Downey    

9102 Firestone Blvd., Suite #P 

Downey, CA 90242 

Phone: 562.904.1447 

Fax: 562.904.1457 

 

PALS  El Monte 

11645 McBean Dr. 

El  Monte, CA 91732 

Phone: 626.279.1064 

Fax: 626.279.1267 

 

www.palsworks.org 

P A L S , I n c.  

ȰȢȢȢÂÅÃÁÕÓÅ ÂÅÈÁÖÉÏÒ modification begins with a SMILEȢȱ 

Behavior Management Programs 
 3777 Long Beach Blvd., Suite 460 

  Long Beach, CA 90807 

Ventura County 
Locations: 
Simi Valley 

1494 Madera Rd., Suite A1 

Simi Valley, CA 93065 

Phone: 562.489.3859 

Office: 805.581.6441 

 

Oxnard  (Coming Soon) 

ΫΦΦή 3Ȣ Ȱ#ȱ 3ÔÒÅÅÔ 

Oxnard, CA 93033 

Office: 562.254.0487 

PALS Hawthorne 

13324 Hawthorne Blvd. 

Hawthorne, Ca 90250 

Phone: 310.978.9540 

Fax: 310.978.9544 

 

El Monteõs Bake 

sale  

Giving Back  

Community Love  

Downeyõs Valen-

tineõs Day  

INSIDE THIS ISSUE 

Tips for Training 

Lesson 3: Teach concretely within the personõs 

zone of learning.  

òIn order for a person to learn any type of skill, 

the teaching approach must be concrete 

enough to fall within the personõs zone of learn-

ing. For example, if you are teaching someone to 

properly wash her hands, you must clarify for 

her the exact meaning of ôproperly washed 

hands.õ The skill should be taught as concretely 

as is necessary to accommodate the personõs 

level of cognitive ability. For example, you might 

teach someone to put liquid soap on the front 

and back of each hand and then teach her to 

rinse both sides of the hand until all the soap is 

gone.ó Source: National Institute for People with 

Disabilities 

Baking Party 

To celebrate Valentineõs Day, PALS Haw-

thorne hosted a cupcake party. Everyone 

wore red, white, and pink to the program. 

Each person made personalized cards and 

cupcakes for loved ones. This is the first 

time PALS Hawthorne is using an electric 

cupcake 

maker. 

Our folks 

were very 

amazed to 

see how 

fast and 

moist the 

cupcakes 

came out 

within 3-5 

minutes. 

Program 

participants personalized their own cup-

cake with cream cheese frosting, sprin-

kles, and candies. They enjoyed the culi-

nary activity because they are learning how 

to prepare food independently, while hav-

ing fun. PALS Hawthorne is planning to 

have more culinary arts activities.  

PALS Hawthorne, voca-

tional training site: Salva-

tion Army in Inglewood, CA 

PALS El Monte vocational 

training at Meals on 

Wheels in Azusa, CA 

PALS El Downey voca-

tional training at Salvation 

Army in Bell, CA 
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Hawthorneõs Giving Love  

Program participants 

from PALS Hawthorne 

participated in a variety 

of activities to enrich 

their community. At the 

Salvation Army in Ingle-

wood, CA. participants 

are counting, sorting, 

and packing food into 

bags. These food bags 

are given to people who are in need.  

Participants volunteered at another Salvation Army in 

Redondo Beach, CA. At this site they are organizing 

clothes for the store. They are developing organizational 

skills from both of these  

sites. 

At PALS we teach our 

consumers not only to 

impact their own lives, 

but the lives of others 

around them. Our folks 

are making a difference 

in peopleõs lives by show-

ing them, that they care.  

Happy Birthday 

Annette Q. From 

PALS El Monte 

Happy Birthday 

Kathy H. from 

PALS Hawthorne 

Happy Birthday 

Carlos H., Anel V., 

and Latonya L. 

from PALS Downey 

CERT Training  

At PALS providing a safe and nurturing environ-

ment where our clients can grow is our number 

one priority. Along that line Christy and Eric 

(Hawthorne Management Team) dedicated their 

whole weekends (Saturday and Sunday) partici-

pating in Community Emergency Response Team 

(CERT) training at the Long Beach Fire Depart-

ment. The training topics included prevention 

methods, fire safety, basic first aid, and to experi-

ence firsthand emergency stimulations. This train-

ing prepares the PALS team to better help our 

program participants to safety in an event of an 

emergency.  

Currently, the PALS team is taking extra measure-

ments to teach clients in preparing for emergency 

situations. We are conducting monthly fire 

evacuation drills on site and in the community. 

Program participants of PALS Hawthorne have  

monthly discussions about safety and role play 

emergency scenarios. These scenarios help par-

ticipants to remain calm and what to do in emer-

gency situations.  



 

 

P A L S  I N  A C T I O N ! 

Valentineõs Day at El Monte was unforgettable. It was an all-in

-one baking party. Michelle and her group coordinated a bake 

sale for PALS El Monte. All of our folks participated in deco-

rating and packaging the delicious goodies. The bake sale 

menu items included heart-shaped cookies, moist cupcakes, 

and chocolate dipped pretzels. 

The smell of baked goods flowed 

throughout the program and 

around the surrounding busi-

nesses. These sweet treats were 

too difficult to resist because 

they were made with love. The 

cookies sold out quickly because 

they were delicious. Program 

participants were 

great sales people. 

They were able to at-

tract customers and 

provide friendly ser-

vices. All transactions 

went smoothly, as par-

ticipants were using 

their math skills to 

give back change. Our 

folks were able to sell 

goodies to the 

neighboring businesses and amongst each other.  

PALS El Monte delivered 

the bake sale items to 

local churches, and indi-

viduals who were unable 

to make it. All the pro-

ceeds from the bake 

sale are given back to 

PALS consumers. This 

bake sale went well and 

consumers voted to do 

this again next year. 

PALSõ Showing Love Month 
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El Monteõs Bake Sale 

Giving Back to the Community 

PALSõ Showing Love Month 

Community Love in Downey 

Throughout the month of 

February, program partici-

pants have been spreading 

love to the community. To 

show appreciation for all 

their efforts, PALS Downey 

had a Valentineõs Day card 

exchange at Vermon Park. 

This park is one of the vol-

unteer sites that our pro-

gram participants 

adopted to maintain. 

Participants were 

proud to show off their 

work. 

All groups were given a 

selection of crafts, 

markers, and construc-

tion paper to make 

personalized Valentine 

cards. Many of our folks 

made cards for loved 

ones and everyone in 

their lives.  

Afterwards they played 

two rounds of bingo. 

Participants were being 

very active listeners, 

while marking off num-

bers on their board. 

There were two winners, 

who received a large chocolate bunny and a large chocolate 

heart. Participants liked playing bingo and they wanted to play 

this game the next time they are at the park.  

At the end of the day, each person went home with a goodie 

bag. It was filled with snacks, small candies, and a Valentineõs 

card. Everyone at PALS Downey had a wonderful time at the 

park. Some might say, òThere was a lot of Valentineõs Day 

love in the air.ó Our folks are looking forward to next yearõs 

celebration. 

At PALS, teaching 

our folks a new 

skill set and con-

tributing to their 

community is a 

part of PALS cul-

ture. PALS El 

Monteõs partici-

pants have been 

volunteering at 

Meals on Wheels, 

American Indone-

sian Church, and Azusa Senior Center for the last four years. 

Participants like volunteering at these sites because they like 

to help others. 

At Meals on Wheels participants are able to make seniors 

happy by bringing them a warm meal. Here they are develop-

ing food safety skills while packing and delivering food. At the 

American Indonesian Church, our folks work as a collabora-

tive team to beautify the church. They have done a phenome-

nal job maintaining the 

facility, it looks spotless.  

Our folks spend time car-

ing and serving meals to 

the seniors at the Azusa 

Senior Center. Program 

participants enjoy mak-

ing seniors laugh while 

developing meaningful 

relationships with them.  

Every week our folks 

look forward to volun-

teering at these job 

sites. They are gaining 

community awareness 

and social skills. Partici-

pants from El Monte, will 

continue to give back 

and help the community. 

Downeyõs Valentineõs Card Exchange  

At PALS Downey, 

program partici-

pants constantly 

provide love at a 

variety of jobsites. 

These jobsites in-

clude: Keep 

Downey Beautiful, 

Salvation Army, 

Baldwin Park Ani-

mal Shelter, and 

many more. The groups who participated in òKeep Downey 

Beautiful,ó have taken the initia-

tive to help improve their com-

munity. Participants are clean-

ing up Downeyõs parks by pick-

ing up trash and recycling. Now, 

the parks are looking beautiful 

and cleaner than ever before.  

The Salvation Army in Bell, CA is 

a shelter for people in need. 

Participants help to sort and 

organize donated items at the 

facility. At Baldwin Park 

Animal Shelter partici-

pants help to maintain a 

clean facility for ani-

mals. They clean animal 

food bowls and cages. 

Now, these animals will 

have a clean food bowl 

and sleeping space.   

PALS Downeyõs clients 

receive great satisfac-

tion from providing love 

to their community. In 

addition, program partici-

pants are gaining plenty 

of job skills through this 

act of love. Some of the 

sites have taught our 

folks how to work in 

teams, help others, and 

develop organizational 

skills.  They are doing a 

great job at these sites. 


